
  

 
 
Our Mission Statement  

“ Recognizing that we are the Body of Christ, the Catholic 
Community of Our Lady of the Mountain is called to live 
the Gospel. We desire to express our commitment to this 
call through praise -filled celebration, which culminates in  
our being sent into the community to actively reach out to 
others. Thus, we seek to grow in Christian love.”

2 East Springtown Road, Long Valley, NJ 07853 
908-876-4395 ~ Fax 908-876-3744 
www.ourladyofthemountain.org 

 

Staff  
Rev. Msgr. Joseph J. Goode, Pastor  
cell 973-945-4045 email pastor.olm@comcast.net  
Rev. Daniel Chajkowski, Parochial Vicar 
cell 908-455-2588 email frdanc@comcast.net  
Rev. Slawomir Tomaszewski, Parochial Vicar 
email frslawomir@comcast.net   
Parish Bookkeeper – Joanne Solecki 
email olmjs@comcast.net 
Parish Secretary – Kim Smith  
email olmkims@comcast.net  
 
Ministries  
Altar  Servers, Tara Ligos. .................................. 876-4395 
Baptism Preparation, Jim Jones ....................... 876-4395 
Children's Liturgy, Debi Pinelli ......................... 813-1982 
Ch. Trustees, Herb Mitschele, Bruce Haskell, Al Leier 
Columbiettes, Nancy Lennon ............................ 852-9362 
Eucharistic Ministers, Cindy Jones .................... 684-0661 
Evangel.,Renny Hodgskin, Jim McMenamin .... 876-4395 
Food Pantry Director, Traci Geraghty .............. 876-4003 
Gift Shop, Fran Clary ........................................ 852-5779 
Hospitality, Martin/Gerry/Brian Grogan .......... 452-5110 
Knights of Columbus, John Clary ..................... 852-5779 
Lectors, Chris Latran ......................................... 852-9341 
Music/Choir Director, Robin Paradise… .... 973-600-7434 
R.C.I.A., Nick Ardito  ................................. 908-452-5434 
Rosary Altar Society, Linda Richartz ............... 876-9601 
Sacristan, Linda Richartz .................................. 876-4395 
Ushers, Father Joe ............................................. 876-4395 
Visiting Ministry, Deacon Bob Head ................. 684-8399 
Vocation Liaison, Father Joe  ........................... 876-4395 
Weddings, Kim Smith ....................................... 876-4395 
Youth Ministry,  ................................................. 876-5024 
ministrytoyouth@comcast.net 
 

Parish Office Hours  
Monday ~ Friday, 9:00AM – 3:00PM  
Labor Day ~ Memorial Day 

Served By  
Rev. Msgr. Raymond Lopatesky, Weekend Assistant 
Rev. Edward Davey, Senior Priest Assistant 
Rev. Msgr. Peter McHugh, Senior Priest Assistant 
 
Deacon Thomas P. Gibbons 
Deacon Robert C. Head 
Deacon Nicholas Ardito 
Deacon James Jones 
 
Religious Education Program  
Director:  KellyAnn Tell 908-876-4003 email 
dreolm@comcast.net  
Grades K-6 September ~ April - Sundays 
Grades 7-10 September ~April - alternate Mondays 
FOR EMERGENCIES ONLY during class times, on 
Sundays or Mondays, please call 908-876-5024  
 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday   5:00PM and 7:00PM 
Sunday   7:45AM, 9:15AM, 10:45AM, 12:15PM 

      12:15PM Teen Mass, 1st Sunday of the 
      Month, October ~ March. 

Weekdays  9:30AM Monday ~ Friday  
Holy Days  Vigil    7:30PM 

      Holy Day 9:30AM and 7:30PM 
Parish  Registration: Registration forms are available in 
the office or can be found on the church website 
Sacrament of Reconciliation (Penance)  
 Saturday 4:15PM or by appointment. 
Baptism   The sacrament of Baptism is celebrated every 
Sunday at 1:30PM (with a few exceptions). Please call the 
Parish Office to schedule a time. A Baptism Preparation 
class is required for first time parents. 
Marriage   One of the parties must be a bona fide member 
of the parish for at least one year prior to making 
arrangements. Arrangements should be made at least one 
year in advance. 
Hospital Visitation   Please notify the Parish Office when a 
member of the family is in the hospital or homebound. 
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SATURDAY   June 24, 2017            
           5:00PM  Anna Balsetrieri 
  Wilma & William Freeman 
  Barry Sadloski 
           7:00PM  OLM Parishioners 
   
SUNDAY  June 25, 2017  
           7:45AM  George Panetta 
  William Weir 
           9:15AM   Sylvia Granata 
  Michael J. Scalera II 
          10:45AM  James Harris 
  Steve Quinn 
  Bryan Wysocki 
        12:15PM Stanley Wrotniewski 
  Sylvia Granata 
  Betty & Holland Chaney 
   
MONDAY  June 26 , 2017 
           9:30AM  Robert Cozzo 
 
TUESDAY  June 27 , 2017          
 9:30AM Kevin Patrick Cullen 
  Andrew & Mary Bella 
 
WEDNESDAY  June 28 , 2017 
           9:30AM  Robert Cozzo 
      
THURSDAY    June 29 , 2017 
           9:30AM  Robert Froetscher 
  Linda Gallagher 
 
FRIDAY  June 30 , 2017 
           9:30AM  Michael Tereman 
  John Lane 
         
SATURDAY   July 1 , 2017            
           5:00PM  Barry Sadloski 
  Margaret Fitzgerald 
  Katie Dimiceli 
           7:00PM  OLM Parishioners 
   
SUNDAY  July 2 , 2017 
           7:45AM  Frank A. Fortuna Jr 
           9:15AM  Peace in the World 
          10:45AM  Olive Hachtman 
  Anna Florentine 
  Sylvia Granata 
        12:15PM Pat Bresee 
  Alan Esporrin 
 

Santuary Lamp in memory of Deacon Pat VanOrman. 
 

 
 
June 17-18     $ 7,315.00 
Seminarians    $ 2,206.00 
Total            $ 9,521.00 
 
Grocery Card sales for 2017  $44,660.00 with a profit of $ 2,233.00 

Faith Dire ct Donations in May  2017 were $13,870.50 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY!!  
Reminder:  If you attend Mass at either St. Luke’s or St. Mark’s you 
can drop your Our Lady of the Mountain envelope in the collection 
basket and it will be credited as your donation to Our Lady of the 
Mountain.  
 

 

Faith Direct  

Did you know that June 21 - the first day of summer - is National 
eGiving Day? 
Our Lady of the Mountain can take particular joy in this celebration, 
as the response to eGiving in our church has been wonderful. 
To build on this success, I am setting a National eGiving Day 
Challenge. My goal is for Our Lady of the Mountain families to put 
envelopes on a permanent summer vacation and make the switch 
to eGiving. This is especially important in the summer months, 
when many families may be out of town some weekends and Our 
Lady of the Mountain does not receive their envelopes. It’s easy 
for people to forget to catch up once they’re back, and our weekly 
offertory can fluctuate as a result – making it harder to predict how 
much we will have to sustain our year-round ministries. 
The more families who welcome the beginning of summer by 
taking this National eGiving Day Challenge, the more consistency 
and predictable our offertory will be month after month – and this 
will help us do even more to spread Christ’s love throughout the 
community. 
Being part of this challenge is simple: Visit www.faithdirect.net and 
use our church code: NJ568.  
Thank you for your continued support of our parish family with your 
time and talents as well as treasure! 
God Bless You 
Fr. Joe 

Mass Ministers  
SATURDAY, July 1  
5:00PM  Fr. Marcin  – Dn. Jim  
Lector:  Gertrude Daily 
Ministers: B. Anderson, B. Haskell, M. Parsons, M. Gibbons, A. 

Pentland, K. Smith, K. Tell 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
7:00PM  Fr. Marcin  
Lector:  Mike Kopacki 
Ministers: Ann & Paul Greszczak, A. Lane, G. Wagner 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
  
SUNDAY, July 2  
7:45AM   Fr. Ray – Dn. Nick  
Lector:  Michelle Mackenzie 
Ministers: C. & P. Latran, A. & J. Leier, W. Lublanicki, J Nicolaro, F. 

Puzycki 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
9:15AM   Fr. Ray - Bob  
Lector:  Carl Brand 
Ministers: P. Head, L. Richartz, J. Ryan, J. White, E. Addeo, C. & P. 

Brand, A. Demarest 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
10:45AM  Fr. Marcin  
Lector:  Dave Quinn 
Ministers: G. Grogan, K. Jusko, S. & V. Lombardo, D. Meyer, A. 

Mollitor, L. Monteforte, C. Sturla, H. VanOrman 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED  
12:15PM Fr. Marcin – Dn. Tom  
Lector:  Renny Hodgskin 
Ministers: K. Doskotz, M. Gibbons, P. Hodgskin, M. Kibler, G. & J. 

Narango 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
 

MASSES AT ST. MARKS  
SATURDAY, July 1    SUNDAY, July 2  
5:30PM  Fr. Slawek      8:00AM – Fr. Slawek  
        9:30AM – Fr. Slawek   

11:00AM – Fr. Slawek

http://www.faithdirect.net


June 25 th, 2017 ~ 12th Sunday in Ordinary Time

THANK YOU!!!!  
To All the OLM Parishioners, 
Thank you for cards, gifts and best wishes for my 
retirement as Pastor.  It has been a great experience 
serving as your pastor for the past six years. Thanks for 
the great hospitality after the masses and to all who 
made it possible – Thank you so much. I look forward to 
a new phase of my life.  As for my immediate plans, I will 
be in NJ for a few weeks and I am going to take a trip 
across country to visit some family and friends.  I plan to 
spend some of the winter months in Florida near my 
family.  
Again thank you so much for the support and care you 
have shown to me these past six years.  I will always 
keep you in my prayers. 
 
Fr. Marcin will arrive later this week to take up his 
ministry among you and I know you will welcome him to 
the community.  
Fr. Joe 
 
(Contact info for Fr. Joe:  e mail   
jgoode1973@gmail.com    best mailing address:  22 
Heritage Lane, Hamburg, NJ 07419) 
 

Nazareth Village – Part -Time Nurse Wanted  
A part time nurse is needed at Nazareth Village in Chester for 
two to three days a week starting August 1, 2017. Duties 
include monitoring health records, assisting in doctors’ 
appointments, medication supervision, supporting medical 
conditions of resident retired priests, and assisting staff in the 
daily routine of the facility. Nazareth Village is designed for 
independent living, and not a nursing home. Per diem salary is 
commensurate with experience. Ideal position for retired nurse 
or nurse with school-aged children. 

Please direct inquiries or resumes to: 
Msgr. Ray Lopatesky 

Director 
Nazareth Village, PO Box 635 

Chester, NJ  07930 
908-879-6991 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK… 
“God will never give up on you, and you should never 
give up on yourself.”  – from Blessed (dynamic Catholic) 
 
 WHY WE ARE CATHOLIC…  
We are Catholic because we believe: The disciple of 
Christ must not only keep the faith and live on it, but also 
profess it, confidently bear witness to it, and spread it: 
"All however must be prepared to confess Christ before 
men and to follow him along the way of the Cross, 
amidst the persecutions which the Church never lacks." 
Service of and witness to the faith are necessary for 
salvation: "So everyone who acknowledges me before 
men, I also will acknowledge before my Father who is in 
heaven; but whoever denies me before men, I also will 
deny before my Father who is in heaven." The 
Catechism of the Catholic Church 1816 
 

Grocery Gift Cards  
Grocery Gift Cards  sales were  $7,250.00 
with a profit of  $362.50. Thank you for 
supporting our scholarship program. Gift 
cards are available in the office during regular 
business hours. 
 

St. Mark VBS  
“Passport to Peru” – Discovering God’s Good Gifts is coming 
to St. Mark’s July 10th – 14th 9:30-noon. Deadline to register is 
June 30th. Forms are available in the office. 

 

Please Pray for the Sick  

Please remember to pray for the sick of our parish 
community who have requested our prayers: 

Anthony Arbolino, Arianna Anello, Vic Berzanski, Alex Birdsall, Barbara 

Blaine, Noah Bonita, Toni Brenner, Tim Burns, Joseph Caruso, Tony 

Cassano, David Chung, Eric Clemente, Randy Clymer, Todd Copan, 

Gary Davila, Vito Dellibovi, Sean Dolan, Mary Ewanyk, Jayden 

Feichter, Santinna Flynn, Maureen Foley, Pete Gallagher, Baby 

Antonia Gallardo, Jean Greco, Don Grevera, Anabela Guerra, Peggy 

Hoffman, Laurel Jilek, Debbie Kling, Pam Longo, Raymond Lurker, 

Raymond MacCarthy, Jillian Martin, Darlene McHugh, Betty Meyer, Ed 

Michonski, Kelly Moncofsky, Charlie Noll, Doug Ochwat, Tina Ochwat, 

Jim Owens, Dennis Paradise, Terese Paragano, Arlene & Chandra 

Parikh, Stelios & Mary Pispitsos, Anthony David Pritchard, Deanna 

Procuito, Art Quails, Nick Ruggiero, Heather Ryan, Anne Sacco, Dan 

Salerno, Jillian Sayre, Pauline Scala, Judy Schellenberg, Connor 

Scott, Connie Secaras, Colinda Shernce, Paula Smith, Noah 

Stanzione, Janet Stockton, Bob Taylor, Thomas Tell, Ellin & Frank Uhl, 

Lil Varga, David Waldmann, Ronald Warner, Theresa Watson, Allen 

Watts, Adrienne Werner,  Roula Zanetta, & Issac Zujkowski 

We are currently praying for the sick from the pulpit for 1 month then 
adding their names to this list in the bulletin. 
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High School Youth Ministry 
Meetings on Wednesday, June 21, & 28 

All 10th Grade Confirmation students are invited to join 
us!  7:30 – 9:00 PM 

Teen Center 
 

 
July 31 – August 4  

9:30 - noon  
Open to all ages 3 years old thru 5 th grade  

Register NOW!!  
Forms are in the Gathering Room  

Or Contact the Religious Ed office  
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  
“Maker Fun Factory  

Created by GOD – Built for a Purpose”  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2017-2018 Registration Forms for K -10 

Registration for the 2017-2018 has begun. 
Registration forms for the upcoming 
school year are available on the OLM 
website. Please go to 
www.ourladyofthemountain.org click on 

“Religious Education” and download the 
2017-2018 form.  Registration forms must 
be accompanied by applicable tuition and 

supporting documentation (if necessary) and will not be 
processed if not received.  A late fee will be incurred after 
July 31 st to cover increased shipping costs for boo ks.   

Registration will no t be processed without this fee.  
 

Blue Army Shrine  
July 1st, Saturday, All are invited day begins with confessions: 
10:30 and ends with Divine Mercy Chaplet at 
3:00pm. Any questions (908)689-1700 ext 210 
rferanec@bluearmy.com  

 
MENS & BOYS CLOTHING DRIVE 

Your Grandmother’s Cupboard will be collect ing men’s and 

boy’s clothing this weekend, June 24 th & 25th. We are in 
need of new & gently used clothing for our coming 
distributions. The trailer will be located in the front of church. 
We are continuing to provide for those individuals and families 
living in poverty the “other necessities”. They also have a box 
in the gathering room and are in need of deodorant, 

shampoo, soap, toothpaste and dis posable razors.  Any 
help would be greatly appreciated. Thank you. 
 

Washington Township Recreation  
US Sports Institute First Play Volleyball  – will be held at 
Rock Spring Park July 24th – 27th 5:00-6:30PM. Players from 
ages 8-14 will be separated into groups by age & ability. A non 
refundable fee of $115 is due July 20th. 
Multi Sports Camp – will allow the players to have the 
opportunity to experience up to 4 different sports each day. 
Ages 5-14 July 24th – 28th from 8:30-12 at Rock Spring Park.a 
non-refundable fee of $189 is due before July 20th. 
Tennis Camp – Ages 5-14. Groups will be formed based on 
age and ability. 8:30-12noon July 10 – July 14th. A non-
refundable fee of $199 is due by July 6th. 
Wolfpack Baseball Camp – Ages 7 – 14 held at Palmer Park 
from 9:00 – 1:00. Runs from July 10th – August 3rd. See 
website for details. A non-refundable fee of $200 is due each 
week. 
Wolfpack Baseball Pitching & catching Camp – scheduled 
for July 17th – July 20th. Ages 7-14 with a nonrefundable fee of 
$200. See website for details. 
Kiddy Kickz Soccer Camp – to be held at Harrington park for 
ages 3-5 on July 17th – July 21ast from 9:00 – 1:00pm. A non-
refundable fee of $149 for residents & $159 for non-resident 
due by July 13th.  
Summer Yoga  ages 13-adult. 
Baseball Cam p for grades 2 – 8 (flexible)  June 26 th – 29th  
See website for Washington Township activities. 
www.wtmorris.org or call 876-5941 
 

The Following is Needed  
Single mom & 11 yr. old daughter in Hackettstown – looking for 
a 2 bedroom or 1 bedroom & a small room in apt. that could be 
converted to a bedroom. Call Judy 908-399-7305. 
 

Life Choices  
Life Choices Pregnancy center is in need of clothing newborn 
to 14, strollers, cribs & car seats (MUST BE WITHIN CODE), 
bassinets, baby swings call Judy 908-399-7305 to schedule 
pickup. 
 

Parishioner Looking For a Ride  
Parishioner looking for a ride to church from the Willow Grove 
St. area in Hackettstown to church any mass. If you are able & 
interested in helping please contact the office (908)876-4395.
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